
Technical Bulletin 

 

Caterpillar 740 (AXM, B1P), 740B (L4E, T4R)  
Service Brake Accumulators. 

 
PROBLEM  
 
Low service brake pressure warning alert. 
 

SOLUTION 
 
The relevant Caterpillar Operating & Maintenance Manual 
recommends that the Brake Accumulator (Service) - Test and 
Charge" is performed every 2000 hours.  
 
Please refer to Testing & Adjusting document RENR5129-06 for 
the recommended service procedure to check & re-charge.   
 

 
 
Note: When you check the nitrogen pre-charge pressure, there 
may be slight oil leakage from the nitrogen charge valves of the 
accumulators. This oil leakage is normal. The leakage is because 
of a small quantity of oil in the side of the accumulator that 
contains the nitrogen. The oil was added during the manufacture of 
the accumulator. 
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